
 

EB Games are recalling Refurbished iPhone® and iPad® Chargers sold nationwide from 25 

July 2014 to 28 May 2015.  

 

Problem  

The charger may malfunction resulting in  

damage to the charger. 

 

 

 

 

 

Details 

A  malfunction of the charger may cause a  

'popping' noise followed by smoke and a 

 burning smell. 

Only refurbished chargers are affected by this recall notice 

. 

What to do 

Customers should immediately stop using your charger and return it to any EB games store to 

receive a free replacement  

Contact 

For more information contact EB games online www.ebgames.co.nz or on 0800EBGames or 

email websales.contact.nz@ebgames.com  

 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Refurbished iPhone® and iPad® Chargers 

 

Date issued:  02 July 2015 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has 
been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire 
Service is not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever 
arising. 

 


